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The next Detector Connector is April 14th! 

The next Detector Connector is coming up! These are informal monthly 

chats with the AIS Detectors team around a topic of interest. Come with 

your questions on the topics, stories or experiences of your own to share, 

or just to take some time to connect with the team, AIS Detectors 

volunteers, and others interested in aquatic invasive species issues in 

Minnesota. 

 

Save the date for our next Detector Connector on April 14th at 10am and 

bring your favorite morning beverage as we gather again! The February 

topic is the rescheduled AIS REGULATIONS session and we're excited to be 
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welcoming a special guest again. Kelly Pennington is an Invasive Species 

Prevention Program Consultant at Minnesota Department of Natural 

Resources.  

 

Anyone is welcome to attend and participate! To attend the Detector 

Connector, click the button below. It will bring you to a registration page 

and after entering your name and email it will give you the joining 

information for the Zoom meeting. The meeting will open at 10 am on April 

14th. We hope to see you then! 
 

 

Join the Detector Connector  

  

 

The AIS Detectors Program is jointly supported by the Minnesota Aquatic Invasive 

Species Research Center and U of M Extension. 
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